
Week 6 Term 2 2023

30/05/2023 by Sharon Boese

Kiā ora e te whānau
 
Many thanks for all your support this week to allow our teachers to attend the NZEI Primary
Teachers’ Union paid union meeting on Wednesday afternoon.  It provided an opportunity
for kaiako to come together to discuss and consider the Government’s revised offer on the
table.
 
 

 

 
Northern/Central Zone Cross Country

 
A big thank you to Ryan McGarry and Janette Page for taking a group of year 4-6
students to the Northern/Central Zone Cross Country on Tuesday this week.  The
weather wasn’t the best but our students represented Tawhai well. They all
demonstrated the Tawhai values, and participated with enthusiasm and
determination. Tino pai!
 

                                                    
 



 
 

 
 
 

 

Lost Property
 
We have an increasing amount of lost property in the school.  If you think your
child is missing clothing, please come and have a look through our collection.  Just
ask Kelly in the office if you are unsure where this is stored.
 

 
Student Illness

 
We are continuing to see an increasing number of students who are presenting at
school unwell.  There has also been an increase in the number of students and
whānau with Covid.  If your child is unwell, we ask that you keep them home and
test for Covid.  If they are testing positive, they are to remain at home for 7 days
from the positive test date or from when they were first exhibiting symptoms.
 
Your cooperation with this will greatly help to reduce the risk of spreading
infections within our School community.
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Enjoy the long weekend with your whānau!
 
Ngā mihi nui
Sharon Boese
 

 

 
Monday 5 June - King’s Birthday 

Thursday 8 June - Safe Dog Handling Sessions (Rms 1, 2, 3, 4, 14, 15)
Tuesday 13 June - Safe Dog Handling Sessions (Rms 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 9A, 10, 11, 12) 

Friday 30 June - End of Term 2
18-21 September  - School photos 

 


